
 

 

May 18 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
  
I am writing to you this week to bring to your attention an excellent opportunity which our DBS Wakra 
students may wish to pursue once they have completed their academic journeys in our school. Doha 
British School is managed by Artan Consulting and Educational Services (ACES). ACES being the only end-to-
end education provider from K-12, Higher Education and Lifelong learning. The ACES portfolio includes City 
University College which is in partnership with Ulster University (CUC Ulster) and Qatar Skills Training 
Academy. ACES prides itself in providing a continuum pathway of learning from school to CUC Ulster 
University, which offers internationally recognised UK degree programmes in Qatar. At CUC Ulster 
University, students have a selection of cutting-edge degree programmes that are highly sought after in 
today’s job market. Some of the most popular programmes include the region's ONLY BEng in Artificial 
Intelligence, as well as a BSc in Computer Science, BSc in Business Analytics, and more (please see flyer 
attached). These programmes are designed to equip students to excel in today's rapidly evolving job 
market. 
 
In addition, CUC Ulster University is the first campus established outside of the UK by Ulster University, 
which is the second-largest university on the island of Ireland. This means that our students are able to 
gain access to a world-class education without having to travel abroad. We are delighted to inform you 
that there are no application fees for DBS Wakra students who wish to apply to CUC Ulster University. 
Additionally, our students may also be eligible for partial scholarships, making this opportunity even more 
accessible and affordable. 
 
If you or your child is interested in exploring this opportunity further, I encourage you to visit cuc-
ulster.edu.qa/register to register for more information. Alternatively, you may call +974 40 198 198 to 
speak with a counselor who will provide you with all the necessary details. 
 
Parents should also note that early bird applications are being accepted until 30th June, 2023. Taking 
advantage of this early application period will increase your chances of securing a spot in your desired 
program. We believe that this collaboration with CUC Ulster University presents a remarkable chance for 
our students to pursue their higher education goals. We encourage you to consider this opportunity and 
explore the wide range of programs available at CUC Ulster University. 
 



 

 

As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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